

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Those who judge will never understand and those who understand will never judge."

January 9, 2020

Dear St. Stans' Families:

Welcome back and Happy New Year to all! I hope your break was restful and renewed family connections. Now we begin the refreshed business of learning! As we enter this brand new year, we hope to strengthen home-school relationships even more this year in an understanding non judgmental way and I ask you to join me in this.

January is full of so many things. First and foremost, we are celebrating Catholic Schools' Week beginning with 9 AM Sunday, Mass on January 26th. All students are required to be there in uniform. Immediately following Mass, the HSA will be hosting breakfast in our cafeteria along with our open house. We rely on our families to share their positive experiences at St. Stans School with family, friends and neighbors to recruit new families to join us as part of our school family. I ask that you speak to one or two potential families and encourage them to come and see what we are all about during Catholic Schools' Week. More information about events for Catholic Schools' Week will be forwarded to you over the next two weeks.

Grades five through eight are heading into mid term exams the week of January 20th and (although it is hard to believe) the second marking period will end on January 24th. We will also be running our second MAP Assessment block at the start of February. Parents will receive reports for this set of testing along with an explanation of how to read the information.

Again, welcome back and Happy New Year.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

Principal